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Digital technology provides a greater opportunity than ever to 

collect and access oral history recordings. On August 6, Kimberly 

Sawtelle of Fogler Library, University of Maine, will speak about 

her work to make the Northeast Archives of Folklore and Oral 

History available online for free access, worldwide. Learn about the 

gems of local history recorded in the Oral History archives and 

how to listen to these recordings online. 

 

 

This event is free and open to the public. 

 


